

Board of Medical Examiners



Licensees: Click Here to Reinstate Your

▶ Licensee Lookup

Wednesday December 18th 2013 Page Last Updated: 07/23/13 12:27:18 PM

AGU, AJUMOBI C., M.D. License No. 8857

01/11/2007

Dr. Agu's license to practice medicine in the state of Nevada was suspended pending a Board review of the written addiction/ substance abuse/alcohol abuse evaluation ordered by the Board. Dr. Agu was ordered to enter into the Nevada Health Professionals Assistance Foundation no later than January 16, 2007 and to comply with all requirements and continue participation in the NHPAF program until released by order of the Board.

06/18/2002

At its meeting on 6-1-02, the Board ordered that Dr. Agu's license to practice medicine in the state of Nevada be revoked, with said revocation stayed contingent upon compliance with the following conditions: Dr. Agu shall contract with the Nevada Health Professionals Assistance Foundation to engage in the diversion program until further order of the Board; shall complete ten (10) hours of Continuing Medical Education in proper prescribing of medicine within six months of the Order; and shall pay all costs incurred by the Board in these disciplinary proceedings within sixty (60) days of the date of the Order.

Nevada State Board of Medical Examiners 1105 Terminal Way, Suite 301 Reno, Nevada 89502 E-mail: nsbme@medboard.nv.gov

Phone: (775) 688-2559 Fax: (775) 688-2321 from any other area of Nevada, call toll-free: (888) 890-8210 Mailing Address: P.O. Box 7238, Reno, NV 89510 Board of Medical Examiners E-mail:nsbme@medboard.nv.gov

© Copyright 2009 - Nevada State Board of Medical Examiners Web Development: DoIT's Web Enterprise Group

Reinstate Your License

Licensees:
Click here to reinstate your
license

Upcoming Meetings Next Quarterly Board Meeting: March 7, 2014

Agenda will be posted on or before March 3, 2014.

Community Outreach Program

Click for Information

Nevada Medicaid EHR Incentive Progam

Click here for information on the Nevada Department of Health and Human Services, Division of Health Care Financing and Policy's Provider Incentive Program for Electronic Health Records (EHRs).

Safe Injection Practices Coalition

